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Answers to Questions for the Regional WIOA Title 1-B One Stop Operator Services RFP
Posted April 20, 2020

1. Will there be any changes in the RFP or contract timelines due to the COVID-19 pandemic?

At this time, there are no planned changes for the RFP or contract timelines due to the COVID-
19 pandemic.

2. Can you clarify how many vendors Employ Milwaukee would like to have providing the
services outlined in this RFP? Will this RFP result in one contract or more?

It is anticipated that one contract will be issued. Eligible entities should not submit a proposal
to serve only one WDA.

3. Is the expectation that the chosen vendor will provide services in all three WDAs?

Yes.

4. Canyou provide a general description or graphic that depicts the working relationships
between all the partners involved in these services (Employ Milwaukee, American Job
Centers, One Stop Operators)?

No, there is sufficient explanatory information included in the Request for Proposal and
general information available from the Department of Labor and other resources about
American Job Centers, the One-Stop System, and One-Stop Operators. Proposers should
ensure that they read: TEGL 16-16 One -Stop Operating Guidance for the Workforce
Innovation & Opportunity Act.

Employ Milwaukee is an Equal Opportunity employer and service provider. If you
need this information or printed material in an alternate format, or in different
language, please contact us at (414)-270-1700. Deaf, hard of hearing, or speech
impaired callers can contact us through Wisconsin Relay Service at 7-1-1. employmilwaukee.org




